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Be Empowered Workshop – Early Support Programme for SEND Parent Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deadline for receiving bookings is Friday 11th Dec 20 

Deadline for receiving bookings is Friday 11th December 2020! 

Every Wednesday evening from 6pm-9pm for 6 weekly sessions 

Starting Wed 6th Jan 2021, and then continues on Wed 13th Jan, Wed 20th Jan, 

Wed 27th Jan, Wed 3rd Feb and finishes on Wed 10th Feb 2021 

 

 

 
 

If you are interested in accessing these evening workshops online, you will need to 

have a laptop/computer/smartphone with a camera.   

Please note, due to increased demand we may not always be able to offer places 

automatically. If you are placed on a waiting list, you will be offered a space on a 

future set of workshops this academic year. 

Please apply by completing and signing the attached booking form and consent to 

either  

Sarah Adams (Early Years Inclusion Support)             

Sarah.Adams@birmingham.gov.uk    Tel: 07827 082751    

or Oenca Fontaine (Parent Engagement Consultant)  

Oenca.Fontaine@birmingham.gov.uk  

 

 
 

We warmly invite you to join in a series of evening online workshops that have 

been written and led by trainers who are parent/carers of a child with 

additional needs themselves. 

These workshops are for parent/carers of children and young people of any 

age, with any additional need, following diagnosis. They are an attempt to 

support parent/carers through times of change and at whatever stage of the 

journey participants may find themselves. 
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